
FOI 0126/2022 Response  

 

Hi, 

I would like to request the following details. 

 

• Procurement team Email 

 

-  bsmhft.trustprocurement@nhs.net 

 

• Head of Procurement and contact details 

 

-  The Trust is unable to provide a response to this query as we do not routinely release staff 

information for those under a band 8c role. 

 

The Trust therefore, rely on exemption Section 40 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000, 

to deny this aspect of your request.  

 

However, should you wish to get in touch with the Head of Procurement please use the 

following email: Bsmhft.trustprocurement@nhs.net 

 


